
Submitter: Beth Vermont 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure: HB3446 

I am still in the process of rebuilding my home that burned down in 2020. It has been 

an expensive and arduous process. Raising my property taxes at this point will just 

add further financial stress and hardship. I support this bill.It will give me time to try 

and recover from this catastrophic event both mentally and financially. 


